Image# 202311089598976482

## 11/08/2023 15 : 11

## **MISCELLANEOUS TEXT (FEC Form 99)**

PAGE 1 / 1

NAME OF COMMITTEE (In Full)

FEC IDENTIFICATION NUMBER

Cory Booker for Senate

C00540500

Mailing Address 8 Lombardy St Box 346

City State ZIP Code Newark NJ 07102

Mr. Ian Pritchard Campaign Finance Analyst Reports Analysis Division Federal Election Commission 1050 First St NE Washington, DC 20463

RE: Cory Booker for Senate

FEC ID: C00540500

Dear Mr. Pritchard,

This submission is in response to the Commission's letter dated 10/05/2023. This letter was in reference to the Cory Booker for Senate July Quarterly Report.

Satesh Agrawal, Jamie Amos, and Alice Waters were identified by the committee as exceeding their cycle limits and refunded the excessive portions of their contributions within 60 days of receipt. These refunds are reflected on the October Quarterly Report filed on 10/13/2023.

Due to clerical error, Kamaal Bennett, Kobe Naftali, David Pell, Kevin Xu, Patrick Kennedy, Ralph Zucker, and Hoagland Longo Moran Dunst & Doukas LLP were duplicated in the Committee's software and their contributions were not redesignated

to the General Election. The Committee corrected these duplicate records and redesignated the excessive Primary portions of their contributions to the General election within 60 days of receipt. Additionally, Patrick Kennedy and Ralph Zucker were each refunded \$200 to account for the excessive portions of their contributions made to Cory Booker for Senate. These redesignations and refunds are reflected on the October Quarterly Report filed on 10/13/2023.

Boaz Weinstein and Tali Weinstein were identified by the committee as exceeding their cycle limits outside of the 60-day window for redesignation. The Weinstein's were each refunded \$400, and their refunds are reflected on the October Quarterly Report filed on 10/13/2023.

The Committee understands that the \$200 refund to Mike M. Williams reflected on the July Quarterly report was not made within 60 days of receipt of the excessive contribution. As soon as the excessive contribution was identified, the Committee took prompt action to refund the donor. The Committee takes its filing obligations seriously and makes every attempt to comply with the requirements.

We hope this letter addresses the request. If you need any further information, please contact the committee.

Thank you,

Scott Kobler Treasurer Cory Booker for Senate